
Subject: NIFCA
Date: Friday, January 11, 2002 11:38 AM
From: Curator3 <curator3@nifca.org>
Reply-To: <curator3@nifca.org>
To: 'Vasif Kortun' <director@proje4L.org>
Cc: <assist@proje4L.org>, <associate@proje4L.org>, 
<information@nifca.org>, <assistant@nifca.org>

hi vasif, Yasemin and Ozge
 
is it still snowing??
i'll get back on these matters next week and also please include in the mails Tuulikki Koskinen. She 
takes care of our information information@nifca.org. Sanna Juntunen's e-mail assistant@nifca.org 
you already have, She will be my right hand when it comes to other practicalities. 
 
best
'
kari  
-----Original Message-----
From: Vasif Kortun [mailto:director@proje4L.org]
Sent: 9. tammikuuta 2002 11:43
To: curator3@nifca.org
Cc: assistant@nifca.org; Yasemin Tenger; Ozge Acikkol
Subject: <no subject>

Dear Kari and Santa, I want to introduce you my partners at the museum:
Yasemin Tenger and Ozge Acikkol. 

Now we all have each other's coordinates. Please copy all messages Ozge and 
Yasemin, and they will do the same from now on. Since we are a small hands on 
team we tend to do everything as it is necessary.

It may be really great to use the margin of time we need so as not to rush things 
later.

For the press:
Information on the artists:
Good Quality Images (scans with captions on a CD is fine)
The catalog texts
Invitation Card Information
Checklist

Conference:
Mika and Kari?

And what do you need from us? By way of Logo and etc?

Warmest from a very cold Istanbul.

Vasif




